Dear [Local Member of Parliament's Name],

We are writing to draw your attention to the suspension of inpatient video electroencephalography
(VEEG) at Perth Children’s Hospital (PCH) and are asking for your support.

We are. ...... add:
who you are,
where you live,

detail who in your family is affected by Tuberous Sclerosis Complex (TSC), a genetic disorder that
necessitates regular monitoring of brain tumours and seizures.

The decision made by Health Minister Amber-Jade Sanderson to suspend the local provision of this
specialised service due to staff shortages will have a serious impact on our family. Talk about what
the impact is.

Apparently PCH administration is exploring alternative solutions but we are deeply concerned about
the potential impact of this service interruption on our child’s health. | am sure you can understand
why it is very worrying for us.

We are reaching out to you, our local representative, to request your support in advocating for a
timely resolution to this matter. At the very least we would like to know what the alternatives are
and have a guarantee that they will be fully funded for families like ours.

We eagerly await your support and any actions you might undertake to raise this as a priority. Should
you require further information, please feel free to contact us. My mobile numberis .........

Thank you for your support and your immediate attention to this matter.

Yours sincerely



